
2020-2021
Annual Meeting

Bonita Highlands Homeowners’ Association



July 1, 2020
New Contractor



Mowing the 

open space was 
the first priority!



In August, we began our tree work in the 
open space. This is an after photo from the 

trail entrance at 5941 Central Avenue.



Sprinter Lane Trail Entrance
Before and After



Eucalyptus Grove
Wild Oats Lane Trail Entrance

Before and After



Eucalyptus Grove
Trail Entrance at Central and Country Trails

(Before and After)



Anticipating another wet year, the 
Board made clearing brow ditches 

a priority.



OUCH!
Wild Oats Lane Trail Entrance



Open Space behind
5149 Steeplechase brow ditch clearing



Sprinter Lane
Brow ditch cover replaced by County in 

record time



After heavy rains in 2020, 
trails needed repairs.



5 trails were 
repaired, and 

wattles placed to 
keep erosion in 

check

Trail Entrances at 
4144 Country Trails

And
5926 Steeplechase 

Trails at Upper Horse Ring, 
Jockey Way, Sprinter Lane 
were repaired, as well.



2 Slopes were repaired.



Open space behind Loping Lane 
Slope and trail collapsed and was repaired.



Open Space 
behind 

4150 Country Trails 
fallen trees, slope stabilization, 

erosion control, brow ditch clearing



Thank you for attending our annual meeting
We look forward to seeing you at the Horse Ring in April (weather permitting).


